[bookmark: _GoBack]Good day. 
Most of you are marked down because of the incorrect use of articles. At times you omit or fail to use articles and end up with poorly constructed sentences. This guide aims to address this challenge.
Articles are the words we use to determine the status of nouns and verbs. There are three articles: the, a, and an. In pursuit of a definition, I provide an oversimplification of these articles below:
'The' is a specific or definite determiner. You use this to refer to something that you and your reader are familiar with. You use it to mention something that you have already mentioned earlier in your work (be it a report, minutes, memo, anything). For example, you would say "the project was a success". This is because you have already mentioned the project somewhere in your introduction or description of project.
'A' is the non-specific or indefinite article. You use it to refer to something your reader is not familiar with; something you have not yet introduced to your reader. This would be something you are touching on for the first time in your work. The same applies to 'an'. For example, you would say: Labour Intensive for Africa has implemented a staff development programme. A meeting was held on 12 April 2015. Thereafter, you may now use the because your reader is now familiar with the subject of your document. Your reader now knows what you are talking about. Look closely at the two sentences that follow: "A development programme was implemented on 12 April 2015. It was agreed that the programme should run for 4 years". In the first sentence, the programme is mentioned for the first time, and you use 'a'. In the second sentence your reader knows now what it is you are referring to; therefore you should use 'the'.
Remember that this is an oversimplification of how articles work. Research further. Use grammar books. If you conduct an online search, use websites that are related to universities and academies. Avoid Wikipedia and such. Search for online grammar articles. Where possible, use Google Scholar.

